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From: Jamison Markle
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission; Quieto, Michael; Jamison Markle
Subject: Need to do better--way better--Mike
Date: Sunday, August 17, 2025 2:48:30 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jaymemarkle@hotmail.com. Learn why this is
important

The link to register to speak at the August 25 meeting is on our website at:
www.cityofmadison.com/PFC

Mike Quieto
City of Madison
Administrative Support team
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

August 17, 2025

The city staff, including yourself Mike, really need to much better.....such as
sending emails to sending the vague and/or unhelpful media press releases.

You people are so deceptive...from scamming voters of their November 2024
election ballots to telling everyone there is a public forum on August 25th
regarding the hiring of a police chief—only to learn its a damn online zoom
hearing which many have no way to log-in to join.....and not informing the
media it has been a long-planned as zoom hearing, not an in-person forum
for the public to speak at...and worse, the three police chief candidates
will not even be at this August 25 Madison Police and Fire commission
hearing next Monday....and then you sending me that email above last
week, which I can not even click the link to see just what website page it
is that you want me to see.

When asked, the tv news station said that all they got about August 25 was
the date (no location or its a zoom hearing). The tv news telling o that
August 25 hearing makes it seem its an in-person forum, and that they
just forgot to provide the "where" and the time on August 25. Only to
now learn they even knew it was zoom. That above isn't even a website link.

And I very much doubt the chair of the MPF Commission is getting any
calls, complaints, emails, or calls to ask for the in-person public hearing.
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And just who are these commission members, yet to see list of names.
You need to do better Mike, and why are you connected to PFC in the
first place, when you are to be a city clerk staff member.

Again, what is the actual website link to click as well as why can it not
be in-person vs just August 25 zoom, who are these commission members
and the PFC chair?

Jayme Markle

.


